Trail Report: Monday, March 6, 2023
Byron Garner

On  March 6 the Monday Trail Crew hiked Oso Corridor from  Tree Spring to remove a hefty 17"er reported by Galbraith and located one mile from the trail head.  After spotting cars at Sulphur, we headed to Tree Spring and began our one mile hike to the work site and quickly discovered Oso did not have the well packed trail we expected. This required breaking trail, at times in knee deep snow, for most of the full length of Oso. Arriving at our objective and with a little pruning and the energetic effort of a team of sawyers, the trail was clear.  Continuing on, we stopped for an early lunch when we found a very welcomed area of clear dry ground  near the Faulty junction and enjoyed the rest after a long slog through the snow. At this time it was decided to continue on by way of Bill Spring rather than Faulty as originally planed. The crew included Jenny Blackmore. Jamey Browning, Bill Perkins, Ken Wilson, Paul Karas, Dave McCreery and Steve Roholt.   Photo Credits: Jenny Blackmore and Jamey Browning
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Jenney gives us a nice view of forest filtered light (think Monet) on what we suspect is a trail underneath
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Dave sizing things up
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Ken finishes up the prep work
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Ken, Dave, Jamey and Bill keeping the progress moving 
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Ken, Bill and Jamey almost to the finish           
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Paul, Jamey and Dave on the final push         
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Paul and Jamey admire a job well done      
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Steve does another "extraction"
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